
FILIPINO SABBATH SCHOOL 
9:00 - 10:40 AM 

Singspiration Aileen Thompson 
Opening Song    No. 100 
Prayer Rebeca Moral 
Welcome Roy Camino 
Worship in Music Selected  
Promotional Talk & Prayer Jim Moral 
General Lesson Study Abe Lim 
Pianist Megan Correces 
 

SANCTUARY SABBATH SCHOOL 

9:15 AM – 10:40 AM 
Song Service Mona Petrovich, Melissa Frost 
Opening Song             Cover With His Life  No. 412 
Welcome & Prayer         True Freedom Brenda Welch 
Mission Feature   Mission 360 

Second Story, Second Chance 
Lesson Study             By Classes 

Turning Hearts in the End Time 
Pianist Lowell Mills 
 
HYMN SING MARISA HARRISON 
  

SPECIAL PRAYER NEED  
 

Megan Bedell Lydia & Raúl López Laura Selph 
Ana García Cheryn Solace Ned Halvorsen 
Nida Roquiz Paul & Joyce New John Osborne 
Rose Graham Bob & Linda Catron Morris Maxwell 
Kathie Foll Sunday Edemidiong Carla Brown 
Rose Seagle Geri Barker-Davis Richard Scull 
Dolor Mitra Ron & Ida Search Teresa Mariano 
Judi Henderson Rhodie Imperio Montalvo Family 
Carl Paustian Don Arnett Quercia Family 
Ralph Rodriguez Darla Erhard & Family Ervitania Vega 
 
 

PASTORAL INFORMATION 
 
J.P. O'Connor (626) 251-6078 

avonparkpastor@gmail.com 
Robert Hines (407) 454-1454 

robert.hines@avonparkchurch.com 
Steven Sigamani (574) 334-0424 

steven.sigamani@avonparkchurch.com 
 
 
 

PASTOR ON CALL SCHEDULE 
Sunday Pastor Steven Sigamani 
Monday Pastor Robert Hines 
Tuesday Pastor J.P. O'Connor 
Wednesday Pastor Steven Sigamani 
Thursday Pastor J.P. O'Connor 
Friday Pastor Robert Hines 
Sabbath Pastor J.P. O'Connor 

 

 
 
 

Sunset Today – 8:26             Next Friday – 8:26 
 
 

 
1410 W. Avon Blvd. |  (863) 453-6641 | Fax (863) 453-4721 

info@avonparkchurch.com | www.DiscoverJesus.org 
 

Sabbath, June 29, 2019 
WORSHIP SERVICE 10:50 AM 

 
WELCOME & FELLOWSHIP 
Welcome  Dennis Meliti 
†Family of God  Marisa Harrison 

(Please greet those closest to you and sit down) 
 

PRAISE & ADORATION 
Hymn of Praise  No. 86 
Call to Worship Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus 
†Invocation Dennis Meliti 
†Opening Hymn No. 82 
Children's Story  VBS Team 
Sharing of Gifts  Tom Amos 

Elementary Education Endowment 
 

Loose offering each week is for the church 
budget.  Please place the offering of the day 

in a tithe envelope and mark as such. 
 

Offertory of Praise VBS Kids 
 
WORD AND WITNESS 
Intercessory Prayer Dan Kelly 
*Prayer Response Organ 
Worship in Music VBS Kids 
Communion Pastor J.P. O’Connor  
†Closing Song No. 367 
†Benediction         Pastor J.P. O’Connor      
Postlude Lowell Mills 

 
    
Organist: Lowell Mills 
Presiding Elder: Dennis Meliti   
Presiding Deacon:   Alberto Montalvo 
Audio/Visual Team 4: Jacob Salcedo, Team Lead     
 
 
 

Please remain seated and the deacons will usher you out.  
Thank you for silencing your cell phone while in the 
sanctuary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

† Congregation Stand                                              *Congregation Kneel 
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WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Sabbath, June 29 - COMMUNION 
  9:15a Song Service & S.S. – Sanctuary & Chapel 
  9:45 Spanish SS Class – Family Room 
10:30 Church Library Open – Until 11:00am 
10:50 Worship Service – Pastor J.P. O’Connor 
12:30p Filipino Potluck in the OYC 
Sunday, June 30 
Monday, July 1 - Church Office Open 
  5:20p Prison Ministries to APCI Work Camp 
Tuesday, July 2 - Church Office Open 
  9:00 Community Services Stores – Until 12pm 
  5:20p Prison Ministries to APCI Main Unit 
  6:30 Financial Peace University Classes 
Wednesday, July 3 - Church Office Open 
10:00 Delivered Meals 
10:00 Church Library Open – Until 12pm 
  6:00p Prayer Meeting - Pastor Robert Hines 
Thursday, July 4 – Church Office CLOSED 
 HOLIDAY  
 Community Services Stores CLOSED 
  5:20p Prison Ministries to APCI Main Unit 
  7:00 Study Group at Aristarco’s home by Ralph Rodriguez 
Friday, July 5 - Church Office Closed 
  7:00p Adult Teachers Meeting – Fellowship Hall 
  7:00 Worship Rehearsal for Special Music and A/V 
  7:30 Youth Vespers - OYC 
Sabbath, July 6 
  9:15a Song Service & S.S. – Sanctuary & Chapel 
  9:45 Spanish SS Class – Family Room 
10:30 Church Library Open – Until 11:00am 
10:50 Worship Service – Carol Barron 
12:30 Fellowship/Dinner Potluck – Team #1 

 
NEW EMAIL ADDRESSES 

Church info@avonparkchurch.com 
Gladys Gómez gladys.gomez@avonparkchurch.com 
Joann Seralde joann.seralde@avonparkchurch.com 
Ron Watts ron.watts@avonparkchurch.com 
 

OFFICE HOURS FOR JOANN SERALDE 
will be Monday & Tuesday from 10:00am to 3:00pm.  
Her email is:  joann.seralde@avonparkchurch.com. 
 

DO YOU NEED A PIANO? 
If you do, the church has one that can give to you for 
free!  Please contact Gladys at (863)247-3992 or her 
email: gladys.gomez@avonparkchurch.com.  
 

NEW LIBRARY DVDS 
Adults: Surviving Troubled Times, Making Waves, 
Freeing Thailand & Open Windows.  Children:  Favorite 
Bible Stories, The Little Drummer Boy.  Come and 
"check them out".  Librarians 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Thank you so much for joining us in our worship services 
at Avon Park Church!    Please take a moment to fill out 
the beige card in the back of the pew to help us get to 
know you better. You may place it in the offering plate.  
We extend to you, a heartfelt WELCOME. There will be 
NO POTLUCK today due to Communion.  Next Sabbath, 
Montalvo, Liburd, Henderson (Team 1) will be our 
coordinators. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

July 8-10 Youth Impact Avon Park 
July 11 Alzheimer’s Support Group – 5pm 
July 12 Young Adult Vespers – 7:30pm 
July 13 Baptism - Sanctuary at 11:00am 
July 13 Women's Ministry Day at Ridge Area Church 
July 19 Youth Program - 7:00pm - Chapel 
July 20 Youth Vespers Program - 7:00pm  
 

MEMBERSHIP TRANSFER – 1st.    READING 
OUT TO 
Roger & Renee Wittum Melbourne, FL 
Damarys Oliva Avon Park Spanish 
 

THE AVON PARK YOUTH MINISTRIES 
is gearing up for their summer outreach called Impact 
2019. On July 8-10, youth will be in our local community 
serving and ministering. Part two of Impact will be on 
July 17-19 in Miami where they will also be doing 
homeless ministry, food bank, etc. The Impact season 
will conclude with a Youth Weekend that everyone will 
be invited to July 19 and 20, where our youth will be 
preaching. Please keep us in prayer! 
 

IMPACT 2019 
There are a few open slots left for Impact Avon Park and 
Impact Miami for youth ages 12 and up to serve! 
Contact Pastor Steven for cost and if you or someone 
you know is interested!  
 

WALKER MEMORIAL ACADEMY 
STEAM Summer Camp:  Come experience Science, 
Technology, Engineering, Art and Mathematics at the 
WMA STEAM Summer Camp June 3 to July 12 at WMA 
Gym.  Please see Bulletin Board or visit wmastem.com 
for details.  You can also call (321)236-2241. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Local Church Budget June 2019 
Church Budget Goal $155,604.00 
Church Budget Received $147,938.94 
Church Budget Blessings $(7,665.06) 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

June 29, 2019 
 
 

CHURCH SECURITY 
We have been having some issues of security at our 
church and want to reach out to you, our church 
members, to help us in any way you can.  We have a 
Security person that comes to check our church and the 
houses and he has found some issues that we can help 
with.  There are many of us that have access to come 
into church when it's necessary for meetings, etc.  We 
will greatly appreciate that when you come, please 
make sure that before you leave; the door that you 
unlocked is closed securely, the light that you turned on 
is turned back off, the AC that you turned down is 
turned back up to 79°.  Please DO NOT turn A/C unit 
OFF.  If you are the last one to leave the Chapel on 
Wednesdays and you see the carport door is wide open, 
please close it.  We don't want snakes, other animals or 
any stranger coming in during the period before our 
Security person does the check round.  As you know 
Joann, the pastors and I spend a lot time here by 
ourselves and we want to feel safe.  The carport door is 
under an "auto stay open time" for Prayer Meeting and 
Church Service on Sabbath and some may find that it 
cannot be locked. If this happens, please call Tom Amos 
at (863)449-0863. Regarding the Larsen House and OYC, 
please make sure doors and garages are locked.  Also, 
that the AC units are set to 79°.  If you have any 
questions regarding this matter, please feel free to talk 
to me. Thank you so much for your help!  Gladys Gómez 

 
THE SABBATH SCHOOL LOWER DIVISIONS 

are in need of Children’s SS Division Associates, Leaders, 
& Pianists.  The North American Division stipulates that 
at least two (2) adults must be in the rooms at all times.  
Assistants (Associates) will essentially be that second 
person and will assist the Leader as they may require.  If 
you are interested is such a position in which you can 
serve, please contact as below.  Secondly, If you are 
interested in learning more about the position of Head 
Deaconess, please contact Jim Armstrong, Dan Kelly, 
Vanessa Kahler or one of the Pastors.  Nominating Com.  
 
 
 
"Christ wrestled in earnest prayer; he offered up his 
supplications to the Father with strong crying and tears 
in behalf of those for whose salvation he had left 
heaven, and had come to this earth.  Then how proper, 
yea, how essential that men should pray and not faint!"  
RH 1 April 1890   
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